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Mass Schedule 

Mon 23rd - Weds 25th  9.15am 

Thurs 26th   9.15am, 7.30pm  

Fri 27th   9.15am 

Sat 28th                           10.00am, 6.00pm 

Sun 29th                        10.30am, 12 Noon 

Divine Mercy Food Bank 

Divine Mercy Food Bank is open on Mondays, 

excluding Bank Holidays, 11.00am - 12 Noon. 

Donations of non-perishable food items can be left in 

the green containers inside the doors of the church. 

The food bank team are requesting donations of non-

perishable food at this time. Perhaps you might 

consider donating: Breakfast Cereal/Porridge, Box of 

Tea Bags/Jar of Coffee, Pasta etc 

Catholic Faith Formation Classes  

These classes for children and teens have 
resumed on Saturdays from 4:45 – 5:45 
pm. All welcome. 

Study the Catechism of the Catholic Church 

Altar Servers Room, Divine Mercy Church 

       Wednesday Sept 25th at 7.30pm      All welcome 

St. Vincent de Paul Contact Information 

If you require assistance from the St. Vincent De Paul 

Society: Dublin Office: 01-8550022, www.svp.ie 

Dublin Visit of Relics of St. Bernadette 

In September and October, the relics of St Bernadette 

will visit three churches in Dublin: Our Lady of 

Victories, Ballymun Road, Sept 25-26; Mary 

Immaculate, Inchicore, Oct 23-24; and Adam & Eve’s, 

Merchants Quay, Oct 25-26.       More information: 

www.stbernadette.ie.  

Confessions 

Sun 22nd   1.00pm 

Thurs 26th   7.00pm 

Fri 27th   9.45am 

Sat 28th   5.30 and 7.00pm 

Anointing of the Sick, Saturday 19th October at 12 Noon 

There will be Mass with Anointing of the Sick on Saturday 

19th October at 12 Noon. All welcome. 

Franciscan Missionary Sisters 

This weekend we welcome the Franciscan 

Missionary Sisters for Africa, who will 

speak at Masses. The Archbishop has 

given them permission to visit parishes at 

this time. 

Thursday Evening Mass and Devotions 

Thursday Evening Mass has resumed. Rosary and 

Confessions at 7.00pm, Mass at 7.30pm, followed by 

adoration of the Blessed Sacrament until 9.00pm. 

Diocesan Safeguarding Sunday  

In this Safeguarding Day of 2024, I ask you to reflect on 
how you and your fellow parishioners relate to children, 
young people and vulnerable adults. Is yours a safe and 
welcoming parish? If the answer is yes, are there further 
avenues to be explored? Conscious of Pope Francis’ call to 
go to the margins, is there more we can all do to reach 
out to the most vulnerable in society, adults as well as 
children, so that they may know the love of God through 
involvement in his Church?        Archbishop Dermot Farrell 

Ministers of the Eucharist and Word  

The list for Eucharistic Ministers of the Eucharist and 
Ministers of the Word for October is on the noticeboard.  
Please let Sr Mary and Mary know if you are not available 
to be rostered for Christmas and the New Year. 

Lucan Faith Fellowship  

Lucan Faith Fellowship, St John Paul Room 

  Sat 5th Oct 2024, 1-3PM. All welcome 

New Singers Required! 

We are looking for singers of all ages to join our parish 
choirs in Divine Mercy. Our choirs are very welcoming and 
a great place to meet new people and enjoy singing 
together. The choirs are back in September as follows:  
Children's choir resumes on Thursday 12th Sep at 6pm. 
Teenage / Youth choir is back on Friday 13th Sep at 
7:30pm. Adult choir is back on Saturday 7th Sep for 6pm 
Mass. The Family choir is back already. Please talk to 
anyone from the choirs after mass, or leave a message in 
the parish office if you would like to join! 


